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TO: Blount County Commissioners 
 
FROM: Katie Kerr  
 
RE: Requesting Additional Funding for Retirement and Replacement Position  
 
DATE: February 28, 2023 
 
The Assistant Purchasing Agent is retiring effective June 16, 2023. Request the replacement 
position be advertised with intent to hire prior to incumbent’s departure.  The additional funds 
will be needed to pay out retirement benefits and provide overlap to ensure continuity for the 
department.   
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